
August 6, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to recognize that Chris Hayes and Peter Briggs of The Lab, 70 Westchester 
Ave., Pound Ridge, NY; have been educated and trained for proper sample collection of 
water samples within Westchester County.   They have been signed off as authorized 
representatives to collect and submit samples to/for Phoenix Environmental 
Laboratories.   

Sincerely, 

Phyllis Shiller  
Laboratory Director 


